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As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Don Valley North, 
I extend my sincerest wishes to: 

 

 Eachtechnology Canada Co. Ltd    

 Canadian Chinese Premade Cuisine Industry  

Research & Development Center   
 

I am pleased to express my warmest greetings and wholehearted congratulations to the 
Eachtechnology Canada Co. Ltd. and the Canadian Chinese Premade Cuisine Industry Research 
& Development Center (CCPCIRDC) in celebration of the Chinese New Year with Hometown 
Flavor event at the Premade Cuisine Industry Development Forum. Special congratulations on 
the establishment of the CCPCIRDC.  
 

Ontario welcomes entrepreneurs and values their significant contributions that strengthen and 
reinforce the backbone of Ontario’s economy. The Spring Festival, also known as the Chinese 
New Year, is a prominent date on the lunar calendar, and is celebrated by Chinese people living 
all around the world. It marks a time of new beginnings, full of hope, possibilities, and progress. 
 

This festive forum is a great addition to the community, and presents participants with a 
friendly, inclusive, and jubilant atmosphere to gather and participate in an important dialogue 
about the pre-made cuisine industry in Canada. While honouring the tapestry of centuries-old 
traditions rooted in Chinese culture, the substance of this special event will resonate with guests 
and participants alike to inspire feelings of familiarity and nostalgia through a feast of great 
hometown food and flavours, which are central to the event’s fun and festivity. 
 

It is my pleasure to thank the organizers, participants, and volunteers involved in presenting 
this amazing event. I wish you health, happiness, and prosperity in the lucky Year of the Rabbit. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
_______________ 
Vincent Ke, MPP 
Don Valley North  
February 4, 2023 


